
Dear Cornflowers and Parents 

I hope you are all well and managing to (safely) enjoy the sunshine. I hope you managed 

to have a look at the topic activities I posted up last week and got a bit of inspiration 

from them. Please do not worry about having to do everything that is in there, if you 

find an angle that particularly interests you, please feel free to run with it and make it 

your own. I know some of you have been following your own lines of study and that is 

great – and thank you for sharing them with me.  

I have posted the next chapter of our book – ‘Tom’s Midnight Garden’ and some 

reading, word and writing activities to guide you through it. I know some of you have 

your own copy of the book – please feel free to read ahead; I’m not sure how much time 

we will have to spend on the book in class so I will continue to post chapters and 

activities up on our class page.   

As usual, there is also some comprehension and a maths challenge. Here is a reminder 

of a couple of great maths websites I posted up last week. 

https://nrich.maths.org/14600 

http://www.counton.org/games/circus/ 

As usual -try to complete a literacy and maths lesson each day from the Oak Academy 

Website which is accessible from the school site. Please don’t worry if you cannot keep 

up to date with the lessons or if you haven’t started them yet, just work through from 

the first one. Don’t forget that you are free to choose lessons from Year Groups other 

than Year 5 or 6 if you feel they are more appropriate. 

Keep safe.  

Mr D 

  

A comfort zone is a beautiful place, but nothing ever grows there. 

Anonymous 
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